
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                                    

The Dream Fund 

for 

Synchronized Skaters 

Donation Form 

 

Name__________________________________ 

Address________________________________ 

City____________________State__________________Zip_____________ 

Phone_________________________________________ 

Email_________________________________________________________ 

 

Donation: 

In Support Of______________________________________________ 

In Memory of______________________________________________ 

 

___$20         ___$50    ___$100     ____$_________ 

 

The Dream Fund for Synchronized Skaters (Auntie Jana Fund) was established in 2019 in loving memory 
of Jana Nordgulen Murray to provide financial assistance for Denver Colorado FSC synchronized skaters. 
 
The Denver Colorado FSC is a 501(C) non-profit organization, and all donations to the fund are fully tax-

deductible. Donations of any amount are accepted.  Scholarships will be awarded yearly to assist with 

synchronized skating team dues. 

 

The Auntie Jana Fund 

4967 Carefree Trail 

Parker, CO  80134 

dreamfund@denversynchro.org 

 


